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Dear Editor, 
 
We are thankful for the opportunity to submit a revised version of the manuscript 

with the title “A comparison between Hepatocellular Carcinoma Prognostic Scores: a 

10-year Single-Center Experience in North-East Italy and a Brief Review of the 

Current Literature” to World Journal of Hepatology. We appreciate the time and 

effort that the reviewers have dedicated to providing valuable feedback on our 

manuscript. We have been able to incorporate changes to reflect most of the 

suggestion provided by the reviewers. However, we did not edit Table 3 as 

suggested by the reviewer because it is the core of the manuscript, being the one 

where all the staging systems were reported.  

 
We look forward to hearing from you and hope the manuscript can be accepted for 
publication in its revised version. 
 
Sincerely, 
Mauro Giuffrè, MD, MSc 
 


